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  Tweak It and Freak It Paul McFedries,2009-03-27
Tweak It and Freak It A Killer Guide to Making
Windows Run Your Way Hundreds of millions of
people use Windows every day, and it’s a safe bet
that some of them would not describe themselves as
happy campers. Regardless of skill level, most
people have something they dislike about Windows,
and they often have a whole laundry list of
Windows gripes. “Why can’t Windows do this rather
than that?” “Why does Windows do X instead of Y?”
“Wouldn’t it be great if Windows could do Z?” Most
people think Windows is set in stone, but it
isn’t! Strip off that veneer and a whole world
comes into view, one that’s hackable, moddable,
tweakable, customizable, and personalizable. This
book shows you the tools and technologies that
anyone can use to hack almost every aspect of
Windows, from startup to shutdown, from the
interface to the Internet, from security to
scripting. • Speed up your tired PC with a fistful
of easy-to-do, but oh so powerful tweaks! • Tired
of looking at the same old Windows day in and day
out? So are we! That’s why we show you how to give
Windows a makeover! • Want to be more productive
at work or home? This book is full of productivity
tweaks that not only make Windows more fun to use,
but also save you tons of time. • Create custom
backup routines that safeguard your precious data.
• Tighten the security of your PC and your network
to stop would-be thieves in their tracks. • Dual-
boot Windows XP and Vista on the same machine, or
dare we say it, run MacOS on your PC! We won’t
tell. Paul McFedries is a passionate computer
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tinkerer and Windows expert. He is the author of
more than 60 computer books that have sold more
than 3 million copies worldwide. His recent titles
include the Sams Publishing books Windows Vista
Unleashed, Second Edition, and Windows Home Server
Unleashed, and the Que Publishing books Build It.
Fix It. Own It. : Networking with Windows Vista,
Formulas and Functions with Microsoft Excel 2007,
Tricks of the Microsoft Office 2007 Gurus, and
Microsoft Access 2007 Forms, Reports, and Queries.
Paul is also the proprietor of Word Spy
(www.wordspy.com), a website devoted to tracking
new words and phrases as they enter the English
language. CATEGORY: Windows Operating System
COVERS: Windows Vista and XP USER LEVEL:
Beginning-Intermediate
  Windows 8 Tweaks Steve Sinchak,2013-05-21 Acres
of Windows 8 tweaks from a Microsoft MVP and
creator of Tweaks.com! From a Microsoft MVP, who
is also the savvy creator of Tweaks.com, comes
this ultimate collection of Windows 8 workarounds.
Steve Sinchak takes you way beyond default system
settings, deep under the hood of Windows 8, down
to the hidden gems that let you customize your
Windows 8 system like you wouldn't believe. From
helping you customize the appearance to setting up
home networking, sharing media, and squeezing
every ounce of performance out of the OS, this
book delivers. Get ready to rock and roll with
Windows 8! Uncovers hidden gems to help you get
the most out of Windows 8 Bypasses the default
system settings to show you how to customize the
login and start screens, unlock hidden settings,
supercharge your network speed, get rid of
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features you hate, and more Provides over 400
pages of workarounds and tweaks, including many
high-level ones for you hotshot techies who really
love to reshape an OS and make it your own Offers
expert guidance and insight from author Steve
Sinchak, a Microsoft MVP and creator of Tweaks.com
Start tweaking and make Windows 8 your own with
Windows 8 Tweaks.
  Hacking Windows Vista Steve Sinchak,2007-05-29
Vista is the most radical revamping of Windows
since 1995. However, along with all the fantastic
improvements, there are a couple of things that
likely drive you up the wall. Don’t worry,
though—just join forces with author Steve Sinchak
and you’ll end up feeling as though Microsoft
designed Vista just for you! He shows you how to
tweak logon screen settings, build custom Sidebar
gadgets, personalize Aero Glass with themes and
visual styles, turn your PC into an HDTV media
center, fine-tune your firewall, and more.
  Windows Vista Ultimate Bible Joel Durham,
Jr.,Derek Torres,2008-02-11 The ultimate book on
the ultimate Vista for gamers and digital media
buffs. If you're the ultimate gamer and multimedia
fan, Windows Vista Ultimate and this information-
packed book are for you. Want to launch games with
a single click? Share files with your Xbox 360?
Try out new audio and media tools? It's all here
and then some. You'll find step-by-step tutorials,
techniques, and hacks-plus in-depth discussions of
games, gaming, performance tips, and much more.
Whether you're a veteran Windows gearhead or just
getting started, this is the book you need! Try
out the new Aero Glass user interface and new
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desktop features. Set up your graphics card, sound
card, and speakers. Keep Vista secure with
stronger firewall and family safety settings. Meet
the new DirectX with 32-bit floating point audio
and high-speed DLLs. Share multimedia across a
network with ease. Enrich your audio with
crossfade, shuffle, and volume leveling. Get up to
speed on the new Media Center and Media Player 11.
Use the Universal Controller and WinSAT for
gaming. Find out how to run Windows(r) XP games on
Vista. Edit video like a pro.
  Microsoft Windows Vista Help Desk Andy
Walker,2003-08-26 What do you do when your squeaky
new Microsoft operating system doesn’t work? You
moan and complain and get personal about Bill
Gates's haircut while you wait for Microsoft to
figure it out and issue a fix in a hefty service
pack in a year or so. Or you could take the smart
way out and use this definitive troubleshooting
book that will cure your illin' Vista PC in no
time flat. This book exposes the flaws and nuances
of Vista and teaches you how to work with its
quirky personality and fix the problems you have
with it so you can get back to your regularly
scheduled life. Microsoft Windows Vista Help Desk
digs deep inside the operating system to unveil
expert-level tools and techniques. It offers a
step-by-step, head-patting, hand-holding
experience on how to use Vista as if you are a
trained professional. This book covers hiccups,
coughs, crashes, blue screens, reboots, system
failures, malware infections, and other forehead-
aching issues that make happy users clench their
fists and profane the good name of the sweet and
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kind geeks in Redmond, Washington. Andy Walker is
one of North America's top technology journalists
and is the author of Que's Absolute Beginner's
Guide to Security, Spam, Spyware & Viruses. Since
1995, he has written about technology for dozens
of newspapers, magazines, and websites. His
personal technology advice column was syndicated
across Canada and today it is published at
Cyberwalker.com, where millions read the advice
annually. He hosted the internationally syndicated
TV show Call for Help with Leo Laporte and now he
is the star of his own DVD series at
GettingStartedVideo.com. He also co-hosts Lab Rats
(labrats.tv), a massively popular video podcast.
Andy was born in the UK and now lives in Toronto
with two cats and a finely tuned Vista computer.
Troubleshoot your Vista PC every inch of the
way–including Internet problems, printing
problems, network problems, and user interface
problems Use the troubleshooting flowcharts to
step your way through a problem to find the right
solution Designed for home users, cubicle
dwellers, and students everywhere Quickly sort
through complex problems to determine whether
Vista, your hardware, or a random piece of
software is the culprit Track down and eradicate
viruses, spyware, and other Internet nasties Deal
with annoying networking issues that have brought
your wireless network to its knees Set up and
troubleshoot multiple user accounts so that you,
your spouse, your kids, and even the family pooch
can share the same PC Category: Microsoft
Operating System Covers: Microsoft Windows Vista
User Level: Beginning–Intermediate
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  The Unofficial Guide to Windows Vista Derek
Torres,Stuart Mudie,2008-03-11 The inside
scoop...for when you want more than the official
line! Microsoft Vista may be the hot new operating
system, but to use it with confidence, you'll need
to know its quirks and shortcuts. Find out what
the manual doesn't always tell you in this
insider's guide to using Vista in the real world.
How can you customize the desktop? What's the best
way to prevent crashes? From setting up a home
network to working with data, first get the
official way, then the best way from two experts.
Unbiased coverage of how to get the most out of
Vista, from the new user interface and live icons
to the revamped Control Panel Savvy, real-world
advice from mastering multimedia with Vista and
editing secret settings to synching data with your
laptop and handheld Time-saving techniques and
practical guidance on working around Vista quirks,
avoiding pitfalls, and increasing your
productivity Tips and hacks on Gadgets, how to
launch Instant Search, and ways to use a USB flash
drive as extended memory Sidebars and tables on
Internet Explorer 7, tough new parental controls,
and backing up data with enhanced Vista tools
Watch for these graphic icons in every chapter to
guide you to specific practicalinformation. Bright
Ideas are smart innovations that will save you
time or hassle. Hacks are insider tips and
shortcuts that increase productivity. When you see
Watch Out! heed the cautions or warnings to help
you avoid commonpitfalls. And finally, check out
Inside Scoops for practical insights from the
author. It's like having your own expert at your
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side!
  Windows 7 Tweaks Steve Sinchak,2010-03-02 The
definitive guide to unlocking the hidden potential
of the Windows 7 OS Written by bestselling author
and the creator of tweaks.com Steve Sinchak, this
unique guide provides you with the ultimate
collection of hidden gems that will enable you to
get the most out of Windows 7. Packed with more
than 400 pages of insider tips, the book delves
beneath the surface to reveal little-known ways to
tweak, modify, and customize Windows 7 so you can
get every ounce of performance from your operating
system. Regardless of your experience with
tweaking your system, you'll find fascinating and
fun tips and tricks for getting under the hood of
Windows 7 that will allow you to optimize its
appearance, speed, usability, and security.
Bestselling author and creator of tweaks.com shows
you how to tweak, modify, customize, and take
complete control of the new Windows 7 operating
system Unlocks hidden gems for optimizing the
appearance, speed, usability, and security of the
Windows 7 OS Shows you how to customize boot and
login screens, supercharge your network and online
speed, get rid of features that drive you nuts,
fine tune your User Account Protection, and more
So roll up your sleeves and take off your gloves
so you can take total control over your Windows 7
OS!
  Special Edition Using Microsoft Windows Vista
Robert Cowart,Brian Knittel,2008 The authors have
turned Windows Vista inside out, shook out all the
loose parts and figured out just what makes this
beast tick. This resource features hands-on
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coverage of installing, configuring, and surviving
on a Windows Vista-based network.
  Windows Vista Timesaving Techniques For Dummies
Woody Leonhard,2007-04-02 Contains instructions
for timesaving techniques when using Microsoft
Windows Vista, covering such topics as customizing
the desktop, managing passwords, setting security,
streamlining maintenance, working with multimedia,
and setting up a home network.
  Easy Do It Yourself Computer Speed-Up & Care
Guide! Aaron 'CyberCoach' Robinson,
  Windows Vista Administration Brian Culp,2007 In
plain English that puts concepts in proper
context, this book gives readers a better
understanding of Vista's innovations and
capabilities, teaches administrators how to
leverage Vista to increase worker productivity,
and demonstrates how the system can best protect
sensitive data.
  Big Book of Windows Hacks Preston Gralla,2007
Provides more than two hundred tips on ways to
modify the Windows XP and Vista operating system,
applications, and hardware associated with it.
  7 Best Tools for Windows 7 Wahana Komputer,
  Maximum PC ,2007 Maximum PC is the magazine that
every computer fanatic, PC gamer or content
creator must read. Each and every issue is packed
with punishing product reviews, insightful and
innovative how-to stories and the illuminating
technical articles that enthusiasts crave.
  Microsoft Windows Vista Unveiled Paul
McFedries,2006-06-09 Look beyond the hype–new and
noteworthy and what Vista really means for
tomorrow’s desktop. Covers the Beta 2 release of
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Windows® Vista An unbiased, unvarnished sneak peek
at everything that’s new, noteworthy, and ready
for prime time in Windows Vista. Microsoft Windows
Vista Unveiled is an in-depth exploration of the
public release Beta 2 version of Windows Vista,
Microsoft’s next major operating system and the
successor to Windows XP. Whether you’re just
planning ahead for a future upgrade or running
Beta 2 already, Microsoft Windows Vista Unveiled
takes you on a detailed tour of all the new and
improved technologies, features, tools, and
programs that Microsoft programmers have stitched
into the Vista fabric. You will learn not only
what features are new in Vista, but also why
they’re important (or not), who they were designed
for, and how they will affect your computing life.
The goal of this book is to give you an exhaustive
sneak preview of Vista’s innovations and changes
so that by the end of the book you should know
whether Vista is for you and what you can expect
when you sit down in front of this new operating
system. Here’s what you’ll find inside… In-depth
coverage of all the new and improved Windows Vista
tools and technologies A tour of the new Windows
Vista interface, including Aero Glass What
hardware you need to get the most out of Windows
Vista Vista’s file system improvements, including
tags, Quick Search, and virtual folders A review
of Vista’s new performance and stability features
A critical look at the beefed-up security
features, including Windows Defender, the new
Firewall, and User Account Control A complete look
at Vista’s totally redesigned networking tools In-
depth coverage of Vista’s new and improved tools
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for notebooks and Tablet PCs, digital media, and
gaming Paul McFedries is the president of
Logophilia Limited, a technical writing company.
He has been working with computers for more than
30 years, has been using Microsoft Windows since
version 1, and is widely viewed as an expert in
explaining Windows and Windows technology. Paul
has written more than 40 books that have sold
nearly three million copies worldwide, including
Microsoft Windows Vista Unleashed, available
January 2007.
  Maximum PC ,2008-09 Maximum PC is the magazine
that every computer fanatic, PC gamer or content
creator must read. Each and every issue is packed
with punishing product reviews, insightful and
innovative how-to stories and the illuminating
technical articles that enthusiasts crave.
  Windows Vista For Dummies Andy
Rathbone,2011-02-09 Create music CDs and photo
DVDs or even watch TV Move your files to a new
computer, or get your old PC ready for Vista The
thing that's made Windows For Dummies so
successful is that it's packed with the basics you
need to make Windows work. This book gets you
through all the Windows Vista tasks and tripwires,
including starting programs, finding files,
navigating the new see-through interface, staying
safe while you cruise the Internet, and much more.
Discover how to Find files when they're hiding
Hook up with another computer Make Vista work like
XP Block Internet bad guys Share a PC without
sharing your files Fix problems yourself
  The New Users Guide to Microsoft Windows Vista
Brian W. Jones,Brian W. Jones Ph. D. C.,2007-03
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Learn how to work within Microsoft Windows Vista
with the New Users Guide to Microsoft Windows
Vista by Brian W Jones Ph.D.c. This book covers
the different versions. There are screen shots
throughout the book to not only tell you but also
SHOW you how to work with Microsoft Windows Vista.
A complete chapter of Tips and Tweaks. This book
covers, Parental Controls, Network Map, Photo
Processing, Mobility Center, Sync Center, Gadgets,
Readyboost, and so much more! Easy to read and
understand. Large graphics make this book very
easy to follow along with. This book is a great
reference for how to do MANY of the latest
functions within Microsoft Window Vista. This book
is a great addition to your reference library. The
tips and tweaks alone are worth the price of the
book.
  Running Windows on Your Mac Dwight
Silverman,2010-04-07 Now you no longer have to
choose between Mac OS X and Windows! The latest
Macs from Apple can run both Mac OS X and Windows,
so you’re not limited to just one operating
system. Running Windows on your Mac explains how
this simple technology works and walks you through
every phase of the process of setting up Windows
on your Mac. Are you a Windows user who’s buying
your first Mac? A Macintosh user who needs to run
Windows software? Or just a computer user who
wants the best of both worlds? There’s something
in this book for everyone. You’ll find detailed
instructions for installing Windows on your Mac in
three easy ways; a friendly guide to the Mac for
Windows users; and a handy reference to Windows
for Mac users. In this book, you’ll learn how to
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Load and configure the two most popular Mac OS X
virtualization programs, Parallels Desktop for Mac
and VM ware Fusion. Install Windows easily, either
in Parallels or Fusion, or with Boot Camp. Keep
your Windows installation in top shape, free of
viruses and spyware. Run Windows applications
alongside Macintosh programs. Add your new Mac to
an existing Windows network. Explore the
intricacies of a new operating system, whether
it’s Mac OS X or Windows.
  PC Mag ,2009-01 PCMag.com is a leading authority
on technology, delivering Labs-based, independent
reviews of the latest products and services. Our
expert industry analysis and practical solutions
help you make better buying decisions and get more
from technology.
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motivational masterpiece, Find Positivity in Tweak
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PDF: *), this ebook is a beacon of encouragement.
Download now and let the words propel you towards
a brighter, more motivated tomorrow.
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